LATE TESTIMONY

From: Sent: Lois Reiswig [lois.reiswig@yahoo.com] Wednesday, February 25, 2009 1:03 PM

To: Subject: EBMtestimony West Maui Hospital

Aloha.

I have lived her FULL TIME for over ten years. The need to have access to emergency medical care is paramount on the West Side. We continue to have so many car accidents (not to mention previous year's fires) that you cannot get through to Maui Memorial Hospital in an emergency. The helicopter support the county/state has provided does not fill the need. The proposed Emergency facility that is being considered needs YOUR support. The current CON has become a road block and we need your help to move this project forward. Please support this effort.

Lois Reiswig 218 Plantation Club Drive Lahaina, HI 96761